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July 7, 2022 
 
 

Mr. Kent Matsuzaki, General Manager 
Island Wide A/C Service, LLC 
1029 Ulupono Street 
Honolulu, HI  96819 
Via Email: kent@economyplumbingac.com 

 
 

Dear Mr. Matsuzaki: 
 

AWARD OF CONTRACT 
Tunnel 407 DOMS HVAC Replacement, Fort Ruger, Diamond Head, State of 

Hawaii, Department of Defense, Hawaii Army National Guard, 
Job No. CA-1420-C 

 
 

We are pleased to inform you that your company has been awarded the contract for 
the above project in the amount of $1,247,768.00, including extra costs and subject 
to the availability of funds. 
  
Please be advised that this letter is not an official notice to proceed with the 
work. You will be contacted by the Project Manager to arrange for a pre-
construction meeting.Please provide a listing of your sub-contractors with their 
contract amounts and their percentage (%) of total work for project to Alexsis 
Allen at theasius.a.allen@hawaii.gov. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shao Yu L. Lee, R.A. 
Captain, Hawaii National Guard 
Chief Engineering Officer 

 

 
 
 


